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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 5:44 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum ^ ^̂"! 

Date: 2/26/2010 - „ $ ^ 

Re: Paula Weston C I — o 
1075 Homeworth Rd O s ^ 
Alliance, OH 44601 O ^ ^ 

^ :^ 
Docketing Case No.: 

Notes: 
09-580-EL-EEC 
and 
10-0176-EL-ATA 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

Paxila Weston 
1075 Homeworth Rd 
Alliance, OH 44601 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
I just read that First Energy has approached you about passing the cost of those compact bulbs on to the 
customers. Are you kidding me?! I hope you nix that as outrageous. If I buy an outfit that doesn't fit in 6 
months, no one is bailing me out! Let them give the bulbs to charities and take them off their taxes then. 
Also, I hope you reconsider the elimination of the all-electric discount. I contacted Ohio Edison before putting 
in electric heat and was assured of the discount, and now feel duped. I have given up medications to pay for the 
higher electric. I also wonder why they don't expect you scheduled budget amount each mo., putting you more 
in debt with them than if you paid as agreed upon. 
Thank you. 
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